
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 98.18% Kingfishers 94.27% Jackdaws 97.41%  Hummingbirds  96.07% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.48% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos!  

 

Thank you We would like to say a very big thank you to The Friends for organising the school 

disco.  The children thoroughly enjoyed the event.  Thank you once again. 

 

Whole School Flu Immunisation Please look out for the email on ParentMail regarding 

the whole school flu immunisation.  You must complete the e-consent form to consent or 

decline. If you have any queries, please contact the Office.  

 

Consents/Forms We have lots of activities and events happening up until the end of term.  

Could we please ask that any forms and payments are completed on time.  If you are unsure of 

anything on ParentMail, please do not hesitate to contact the Office. 

 

 School Photos These will now take place on Wednesday 20th November during the school 

day. 

 

Reception and Kingfishers Christmas School Play Thursday 12th December 
There will be two performances. One at 9.15 a.m. and the next at 3.20 pm. You will be able to 

purchase tickets on ParentMail shortly; 2 for the morning and 2 for the afternoon if you wish.  

The cost will be £2.00 per ticket and will include refreshments and biscuits.  

 

The Friends Christmas Raffle The Friends will be holding an online Christmas 

fundraising raffle this year. If anyone has any raffle prizes that you would be happy to donate, 

please drop them off at reception. Unopened sets of toiletries, chocolates, wine would be very 

welcome (or anything you would be happy to win in a raffle yourself!). If you work for a 
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business who you think might be generous enough to donate something, or have a business 

yourself which could help out - all donations gratefully received.  Tickets are available now to 

purchase on ParentMail. Thank you. 

 

Lego The head and deputy head pupils would like to start a lego club in school.  If you have 

any lego which you could donate, it would be very much appreciated.  Please hand into the 

Office.  Thank you. 

 

Thank you We would like to say a big thank you to the Head and Deputy Head pupils for 

their professionalism  shown at the Parents’ Evening.  They were a credit to their parents and 

the school.  Well done! 

 

Christmas Parent Lunches Dates Please look out for the order form in your child’s bag 

as these need to be completed by 22nd November.   Can you make sure that you order for your 

child too on the form. 

Kingfishers 1pm 28th November 

Flamingos 1 pm 3rd December  

Jackdaws 1 pm 5th December 

Hummingbirds 1 pm 10th December  

 

Jackdaws and Hummingbirds Carol Concert This will take place on Tuesday 17th 

December.    More details and tickets will be available to purchase on ParentMail in due course. 

 

Children in Need The children have had a fantastic morning running laps of the field for 

our sponsored Run-a-thon. Some children managed 30 laps of the field within an hour which is 

an incredible achievement! We are proud of all the children for taking part and the Head Pupils 

would like to thank everyone for their kind donations. The total amount raised is a massive 

£451.70 for Children In Need.  

 

Children in Need Both schools currently have a vacancy for After School Club Playworker. 

This is from 15:15 to 18:00 Monday to Friday at £12.65 per hour. Please contact the school 

office for further information and application form if you are interested in this role. 

 

Dates for your diary – 

20th and 27th November - New Reception Open Afternoons 2-3 pm 



22nd November – Whole School Flu immunisation  

29th November – Bawburgh Youth Club 

 


